
CITY OF HELENA 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Helena City Commission will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on June 28th, 2021, in the 

City of Helena Commission Chambers at 316 N. Park Avenue, Helena, MT 59623, to consider the 

following: 
 

A RESOLUTION SPECIFYING THE ASSESSMENT OPTION FOR THE SPECIAL STREET 

LIGHTING DISTRICTS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022 AND LEVYING AN ASSESSMENT ON 

ALL PROPERTIES WITHIN THE DISTRICTS. 

 

The Resolution may be viewed in City County Administration Building, 316 North Park, Avenue, 

Room 302, Helena, MT 59623. All residents and taxpayers may attend the meeting and be heard 

for or against any part of the Resolution. For further information, please call Sheila Danielson, 

City Finance, at 447-8390. 

 

The City of Helena is committed to providing access to persons with disabilities for its meetings, 

in compliance with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act and the Montana Human Rights 

Act. The City will not exclude persons with disabilities from participation at its meetings or 

otherwise deny them the City’s services, programs, or activities. 

 

Persons with disabilities requiring accommodations to participate in the City’s meetings, services, 

programs, or activities should contact the City’s ADA Coordinator, Ellie Ray, as soon as possible 

to allow sufficient time to arrange for the requested accommodation, at any of the following: 

 

(406) 447- 8490 

TTY Relay Service 1-800-253-4091 or 711  

citycommunitydevelopment@helenamt.gov 

316 North Park, Avenue, Room 440, Helena, MT 59623 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

PUBLISH ONLY INFORMATION ABOVE LINE BREAK AS A LEGAL AD: 

June 11, 2021 and June 26, 2021. 

 

Please send a copy of the legal ad to: 

 

Sheila Danielson, Finance 

Helena City Finance Office 

316 North Park Avenue 

Helena, MT 59601 

406-447-8390 

sdanielson@helenamt.gov 

 


